
 

 
 
 

 
 

College of Emergency Nurses New Zealand - NZNO 
Foundation Award 

Purpose: 

To award is to acknowledge the individual Emergency nurse who has enhanced the profile 
and/or shown excellence in Emergency Nursing in New Zealand. 

Requirements:  

The nominee and nominator will have been full financial members of the College of 
Emergency Nurses for past 2 years consecutively. 

Inclusion criteria:  

 Any current full CENNZ-NZNO members for 2 financial years consecutively may apply 

for this award. 

Exclusion criteria:  

 Non- member of CENNZ- NZNO 

Application:  

Applications close July 31st each year and will be considered by the committee at the August 
meeting and awarded to the recipient at the National Conference AGM. 

The nominator will submit an application to the National Committee detailing: 

• Name and Address of nominator. 
• Name and Address of nominee. 

Evidence and reason for nomination will be published in the CENNZ-NZNO journal and on 
the website. 

Send applications as a word document to:   

cennzawards@gmail.com   

On receipt of your application, the CENNZ Grants and Awards Coordinator will inform you via 
email. 

If you do not hear back within 14 days please contact Sharyne Gordon at NZNO 
office: emergency@nzno.org.nz 
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